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5.4.25 Heritage Updates 
 

Deacons’ Mercy Offering 

Each Communion Sunday we take up a special offering for our Deacons’ 

Mercy Fund.  This fund helps us meet the financial & material needs of  
those both within our congregation and also in our local community.  
Please label your gift “Deacons Mercy” and drop it in the box at the 
sanctuary door. If you know of someone with a special need, please 
contact the church office.    
 

May ‘First Supper Sunday’ Lunch, TODAY 

Tex/Mex is on the menu!  We hope you can stay for lunch following 
Sunday School. 
 

Saturday, Men’s Study on Joshua, 5/10 

We meet every other Saturday, at 8:30 am.  This week’s study is meeting 
at the Cloutier home (8 Toronto Cir, Newark 19713). 
Chapter 5 for this week. See John Hrenko for more information.   
Join anytime! 
 

Women’s Ministry ‘CrafterBrunch’ 5/10 

All women are welcome, so bring a friend and enjoy our year-end 
celebration with brunch provided on Saturday, May 11 from 11am-1pm 

here at the church. Sign up in the hall and choose the spring crafts 
you’d like to make and take.  
 

Adopt Some Dirt 

We have LOTS of spaces left on our Adopt-Some-Dirt map in the hall. 
Please sign up to take care of a small piece of the church property this  
year. You can work on it any time you want. 

Heritage Kids 
Nursery is available for infants-PreK during worship (if staffing allows).                                        
Feel free to use it for however much of the service you desire.  

Junior Church is available (if staffing allows) during the 2nd half of the service for 
ages kindergarden-4th grade.  Children will leave during the songs before the 
sermon and return during the final song.  The classroom is in the back of 
Fellowship Hall - straight out the back of the sanctuary.   

Red Folder activity pages are also available at the table by the sanctuary door for 
anyone who wishes to use them. 


